
From: Joshua McDuffie <joshua.mcduffie@namgt.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/5/2015 3:59:14 PM
Subject: 2015 Symposium Registration

Hello,

It is my pleasure to invite you on behalf of the National Center for Health in Public Housing to the 2015 Health Center 
and Public Housing National Symposium taking place September 28th - 30th at The Westin Alexandria in Alexandria, 
VA. We are inviting Health Centers, Housing Authorities and Public Health Professionals from around the country.

The annual symposium presents an opportunity for health center and housing authority staff, advocates, and 
community members to learn about the challenges residents of public housing face. Training and workshop sessions 
highlight HRSA program requirements as well as health priorities, emerging health topics, innovative outreach 
strategies and programs to provide quality care to underserved populations.

For more details regarding this symposium and how you can register to participate, please visit the 2015 Health 
Center and Public Housing National Symposium registration page: https://www.regonline. 
com/builder/site/?eventid=1666456.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Devon LaPoint at devon.lapoint@namgt.com or (703) 812-8822. 
Thank you very much and we look forward to seeing you in Alexandria this September!
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